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Dear Resident, Owner or Occupier 

 

Government preparations for the end of the transition period with 

the EU 

 

I wrote to you previously on 13th January 2021 setting out the 

Government’s intention to apply for planning permission under a Special 

Development Order to construct an Inland Border Facility at Dover 

Whitecliffs.  

 

Thank you to all who have taken the time to provide feedback to date.  I 

would like to act on some of the feedback I have received so far.  I am 

writing to you to inform you that the Department has further information 

regarding the proposal, which we would like to share with you via the 

web portal and in hard copy.  

 

This additional information has been uploaded on the Inland Border 

Facilities website under the following sections: 

1) In a green box called ‘Additional Information Booklet’. 

2) Under the ‘Background’ section as a downloadable PDF version.  

 

To ensure that you have sufficient time to comment on this additional 

information, I will be extending the engagement deadline, until February 

10th 2021.  

 

mailto:rachel.maclean@dft.gov.uk
http://www.gov.uk/dft


I would like to reassure those of you who have commented already that 

your views have been considered, and please do comment again if you 

would like to do so.  

 

May I take this opportunity to thank those who have commented, and we 

look forward to hearing your views.   

 

 
 

 

RACHEL MACLEAN MP 

PARLIAMENTARY UNDER SECRETARY OF STATE FOR 

TRANSPORT 
 




